P. O. Box 200701
Helena, MT 59620-0701
406-444-3186
FAX:406-444-4952
Ref:DO061-12

March 9, 2012

Jann Eckman

Interim Executive Director

Columbia Basin Fish & Wildlife Authority
851 SW 6™ Ave Ste 300

Portland, OR 97204

Dear Ms. Eckman:

This letter is to inform you of Montana’s withdrawal from Columbia Basin Fish & Wildlife
Authority effective March 30. We hope to still contract for services, but we need to focus on the
upper basins.

Thank you for your consideration of our withdrawal.

Sincerely,

Art Noonan
Deputy Director

c: Art Noonan
Bruce Rich
Brian Marotz



